Dear Students and Families,
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the room representative for Teacher’s name & grade class for the 2016/2017 school year. As room representative, my primary responsibility is to host special class events throughout the school year. I am also responsible for recruiting and organizing parent volunteers to help with these events. 
I would like to keep open the lines of communication and invite you to contact me with any questions or concerns you might have. 
I can be reached at phone # and email.

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely Yours,
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